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             A S S O C I A T I O N

About CHA:

•	 Non-profit company registered with the CRO
•	 Charitable status and registered with the Charities 

Regulatory Authority
•	 Approved Housing Body status and registered with 

the Housing Agency Regulatory Body as a Tier 2 
Association

•	 Social landlord registered with the Private 
Residential Tenancies Board

•	 Member of the Irish Council for Social Housing and 
Cork County Public Private Network (PPN)

Our Mission:

“The provision of housing and associated 
amenities for a range of groups that are excluded 

from the housing market, on the basis of 
partnership with local authorities, community 
organisations and property owners aiming at a 

high level of energy efficiency and sustainability.”

Contact: Jose Ospina, Secretary, Carbery Housing Association, 086 8224429, jose@carberyhousing.eu
Find us on Facebook for news and updates!

You are warmly invited to this year’s CHA AGM, which will be held at O’Donovan’s Hotel in Clonakilty. 

We’re proud to say we’ve had a really great year. CHA bought 7 houses - thereby saving the residents 
from eviction - and secured 33 more, which will become part of the housing association in the next few 
months.

We have also created an Energy Masterplan and secured part-funding from Europe to install PV panels, 
storage and smart meters in 22 of our houses. Within the next year, we are planning to create our 
own Better Energy Communities project for the Skibbereen area. If you would like to get involved with 
this and get part-funding for retrofitting your own home or business premises with renewable energy 
technologies, this is your chance to come and along and sign up for the scheme!

All interested parties are welcome to come along to find out more about who we are, what we do, the 
progress we have made in the past year and the exciting plans ahead as we enter a new year of growth 
and associated challenges.

We are always on the lookout for new volunteer committee members, especially those with relevant 
skills and knowledge to contribute in areas such as finance, building, housing, law, fundraising, etc.

Donations are always appreciated.

Look forward to seeing you there. Please RSVP.                                                                               

Jose Ospina, 
Secretary

Annual General Meeting 2019
Wednesday July 10th, 7.30pm, O’Donovan’s Hotel, Clonakilty


